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Culver’s of Oswego and Yorkville to Support Special Olympics 

With ‘ButterBurgers & Badges’ Fundraiser August 29 

Culver’s restaurants throughout Northern Illinois including the Oswego and Yorkville locations are 
partnering with Special Olympics Illinois this August with several in-store activities planned. Most 
notably the 5th annual ‘ButterBurgers & Badges’ fundraising event on Thursday, August 29, from 4-
8 p.m.  
 
ButterBurgers & Badges will feature local law enforcement officers from Oswego Police 
Department, Yorkville Police Department and the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office providing table 
service for guests dining inside, and also delivering the chain’s famed burgers and fresh frozen 
custard desserts to those visiting the drive-thru. 
 
Law enforcement officers will collect donations for their service. One dollar for every purchase of 
any size Culver’s Concrete Mixer will benefit Special Olympics.  Also, Special Olympics Illinois 
athletes will be on-site to meet and greet guests. 
 
ButterBurgers & Badges is part of a month-long initiative by select Culver’s locations across 
Chicagoland that includes participating stores proudly displaying ‘Change for Champions' donation 
canisters near counter areas. 
 
Funds raised will help Special Olympics Illinois continue its programs that provide year-round 
sports training and competition for children and adults with intellectual disabilities.  
 
For more information, call (847) 229-1123 or visit https://www.soill.org/event/butterburgers-
and-badges. 
 
 


